DOCUMENT E (PARISH RESPONSE)

Kevin Telford

From: Michaei O'Hare |as .

Sent: 12 November 2012 16:41

To: Kevin Teiford

Subject: Consuitation re Footpath 20 Bearpark

Thank you for your emalls concerning the above,
Marion Wilson (Chair Bearpark Parish Council) has just forwarded me the following:

"Bearpark Parish Council are objecting to the proposed footpath diversion as it feels that this will add time to walks.
The path will not be as easy to walk in the dark as there is no lighting and the proposal takes a wider route than
the original path.

The original path is no nearer the house or proposed development than many houses In the village.

The Parish Council wish the path to stay where it currently is. -

Any future development should be able to work around the existing Footpath"

Regards,

M] O'Hare
Clerk to Bearpark Parish Council





